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The University of Georgia

Char!es B. Knapp 2 335 Brooks Hall
Intevim Dean Terry College of Business Athens, Georgia 30602
Office of the Dean Telephone 706-542-8100
Fax 706-542-3835
busdean@uga.cdu

September 20, 2013

Professor David Shipley
Chair of the University Curriculum Committee

Dear Professor Shipley:

The Terry College of Business has requested that the Law School rename its proposed
master’s degree “Master in the Study of Law.” The purpose for this request is to avoid
any confusion between the Law School’s proposed master’s degree and the Terry
College’s undergraduate certificate in Legal Studies. The Law School accepts the Terry
College’s proposal as a friendly amendment, an entirely cosmetic change not affecting
the substance of the proposal.

On behalf of our respective schools, we are excited about this degree, which will be of

great benefit to the students and the University. Prompt approval by the University
Council will help to ensure that the first class can be enrolled in Fall 2014.

Sincerely,
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Charles B. Knapp, Dean
Terry College of Business

Reb ca H. White, Dean
School of Law
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